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Rabbi Akiva Fleischmann

From: Rabbi Ben Fried <Rabbi_Ben_Fried@mail.vresp.com>
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 3:46 PM
To: Rabbi Ben Fried
Subject: 6th Grade General Studies Update

 
 

 
Dear 6th Grade Parents,  
  
Following a two-day retreat in Detroit, the 6th Grade general studies teachers 
returned this week with renewed energy and insight into the Summit 
curriculum. 
 
Over the next few weeks, we will be providing opportunities to deepen your 
understanding of our educational approach through focused weekly 
communications.  
  
We are excited to announce two opportunities for you to see the learning in 
action on November 29th from 1:30-2:45 or November 30th from 3:15-
4:30.  You will receive more information about this program in the near future.
  
Please feel free to reach out and send any questions to Mrs. Hodgkinson 
at jhodgkinson@fuchsmizrachi.org. We may include your question in our weekly 
communication.  
  
Enjoy the pictures below and have wonderful Shabbat! 
  
Rabbi Fried and Mrs. Hodgkinson 
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 Digging holes as we read Holes! Empathizing      Making inferences from (clean!) garbage 
with the protagonist, Stanley Yelnats 
Very proud of the winning hole. 
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